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Mark J. Criser, Shareholder in the Litigation Group at Hill Ward
Henderson, has been appointed by President-Elect Gwynne Young to
a three-year term of The Florida Bar’s Professional Ethics Committee.
This committee is charged with the duty of answering ethics inquiries
from members of the Bar concerning the inquirer’s own proposed
conduct. The committee reviews informal advisory opinions issues by
The Florida Bar ethics department attorneys. Additionally, the
committee publishes formal advisory opinions to guide Bar members
in interpreting and applying the ethics rules.


